
 

Following the horrific terrorist attack on the Al Noor Mosque 

in Christ Church & our reflections on the community  

reassurance activity in Leeds by West Yorkshire Police & 

Leeds City Council, we would like to invite you to attend an 

event taking place on  

 

Wednesday 10th April, 3pm-5pm at the Infinity  

Centre (Opposite Bilal Mosque), Conway Road, 

Leeds, LS8 5JH. 

 

The event will focus on the following  

 Masjid protection tips 

 Worshippers safety 

 Secure community 

 Expert advice & discussion 

 Support locally & nationally 

 

Please contact Jabar Rehman on 

jabar.rehman@leeds.gov.uk or 07891276763 if you require 

more information on this event or would like to reserve a 

place at the event. 
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